
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Friday 3rd November 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

It has been lovely to welcome the children back after the half term break and to meet you all at parents evening to 

share all the wonderful things we have been up to so far. Throughout English lessons the children have been adding 

detail by using a wide range of sentence starters and adjectives to their tweaked versions of Jack and the Jelly Bean 

Stalk. We have had lots of Ghosts and pumpkin stalks as the children have loved discussing their Halloween 

adventures. Throughout Maths lessons, we are adding and subtracting one-digit numbers to 100 using the concrete 

resources to support our understanding. The children have continued exploring materials in science thinking more in 

depth about the translucent, transparent and opaque properties that different materials have.  

Next week:  

We will be kicking off our topic focusing on the Titanic by visiting the Sea City Museum in Southampton, it is a 

fantastic trip and we are really looking forward to fully immersing the children in the history. Please don’t forget that 

children need to be in school between 8:10-8:20am on Monday so that we can leave promptly at 8:30.  

Upcoming dates:  

Monday 6th November 2023 – Trip to SeaCity Museum Southampton linking to our Titanic topic. 

AOB: 

-It’s that time of year again! CHRISTMAS! We have started singing some of the songs for our production and really 

appreciate your support by practicing those lines at home, over and over and over again!  

-PE change of day. As of next week, Year Two will have PE on a Wednesday and Thursday. This is due to the poor 

weather that winter undoubtedly brings so we have a hall slot on Wednesday afternoons where we will be practicing 

a variety of dances.  

-Please refer to the trip letter sent out on Tuesday 31st with all the details you will need for Monday.  

 

Golden Leaf Winners: 

Doves: 

Charlotte For always being kind and considerate to her friends, Charlotte is always the first to offer 
help to anyone - Well done! 

Elisha  For showing determination and independence in English this week, writing a lovely story - 
Well Done! 

 

Larks: 

Aaisha For showing hard work and determination when writing her tweaked story of Jack and the 
Jelly Bean Stalk.  

Nicole 

For showing kindness to her friends during playtimes this week. Well done! 

Margot For showing the value of tolerance during our learning for life lesson when discussing 
stereotypes. Well done! 

 

 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend,  

Year Two Team  

 

Mrs Brooks: cbrooks@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mr Bowers: bbowers@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
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